
  
   

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

      
      

    
    

   
     

   
 

    
    

  
 

    
    

   
    

  
  

 
          

    
      

     
  

 
    

 
 

  

 

> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 1:49 PM 

> 

From: Website Committee < 

To: info@thebluemountains < 
Subject: Webform submission from: General Inquiries 
Name: 
Peggy lloyd 

Email: 

Phone: 

How can we help you? 
Safety Concern. I live at Mill Street, which is next to the Town Hall. I have noticed repeatedly that 
people park their cars very close to our driveway, making it difficult to get out. Many of those cars are 
owned by people working or visiting the Town Hall. Also this week I notice people parking their cars on 
BOTH side of Mill Street, making it only a one lane for people driving up and down, plus almost 
impossible for us to pull out of our driveway. Snow is coming, and with snowbanks it makes it difficult 
for the two house using the driveway plus our neighbours, to pull out. Ask your employees to be aware 
of this and be courteous. 

REQUEST. Please post NO PARKING Signs on ONE side of the Mill Street road, I recognized it is too much 
to have no parking on both sides. Please post NO PARKING close to our driveway, where the bus stops 
and the fire hydrant and driveways interfaces. 

From: peggy.lloyd38@gmail.com > 
Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2021 9:11 AM 
To: Kyra Dunlop 
Cc: Rob Sampson 'Liz Gilbert' ; 'hilda 
fletcher' 
Subject: RE: Transportation Committee Re Correspondence 

Thank you. FYI, yesterday cars were parking on both side of the street. Hard to make sure traffic can 
flow both ways, when there is barely room for one car. Big trucks cannot pass through to the pump 
station etc, when vehicles are parked on both side of the street. Request is no parking on one side, and 
also in front of the fire hydrant and beside my driveway, cant see past the big SUV vehicles when they 
park. 

Thanks. I am glad you included Rob Sampson. 

Mill Street. 
Peggy Lloyd 




